NEUSE REGIONAL BEEKEEPERS 2ND FALL
BEE FESTIVAL

Join us on Saturday October 7th

The Neuse Regional Beekeepers are hosting an event October 7t 2017 at Cunningham
Research. This is a Free event open to all that would like to come.

We will have some food available and light refreshments, however if you would like to bring
anything that would be great. If interested in attending please let us know and if you would
like to help with anything contact us.

Starting at 9:00 we will be having speakers and demonstrations.

Barry Jones
Steve Miller
Floyd Parker

Door Prizes

Splitting Hives for increase
1:20-1:30 Door Prizes
1:30 - 2:15
2:20-3:00

9:00 A.M. - 3:00 P.M. Saturday
October 7th at the Cunningham
Research.

200 Cunningham Rd | Kinston, NC 28504 | | neusebees.org

Please follow us on Facebook at Neuse Regional Beekeepers




